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Weekly News & Updates 

Next week we have pledged to take 
part in the 'Keep Britain Tidy Big Clean! 

We will be spending time during the 
week litter picking in our school 

grounds. Please share any pictures 
from outside of school if you can spare 

some time to join in at home too!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A reminder that if your child is sick 

and/or has diarrhoea they must stay 
off school for 48 hours after the last 

episode. 
Please see guidance from the NHS— 

Is my child too ill for school? 
 

You are now able to book appoint-
ments for parents evening via Arbor for 
Monday 25th and the Wednesday 27th 

of March.  

There will be no after school sports 
clubs on Monday 25th and Wednesday 

27t March due to parents evening. 

 

On Thursday the 21st of March we will 
be wearing odd socks to mark World 
Down Syndrome Day. There will be no 

charge for this 

 

Please click on the link for the first    
Raring2go! magazine of the year. 

Week commencing 18th March: 
Monday: 
- Netball club until 4.30pm 
- Mindfulness club  
- Boys football match after school, being 
played at Elton High.   
 
Tuesday: 
- Y3&4 JagTag Club until 4.30pm 
- Year 4 boys football team match. Leav-
ing at 12pm and arriving back at 3:45pm.  
 
Wednesday: 
- Y1&2 Karate Club until 4.30pm 
 
Thursday:  
- Odd socks day for World Down       
Syndrome Day 
- Y5&6 JagTag Club until 4.30pm 
 
Friday: 
 

Pictures from the week 

Class attendance this week: 

 

Reception 99% 

Hazel  90% 

Holly 91% 

Elm 99% 

Larch 97% 

Maple 99% 

Oak 95% 

 

 

Cabin Crew 
 

You are now able to book before & after school club sessions via School Money 
for the weeks commencing the 18th & 25th of March 2024. 

 
 

 

 
Twitter Facebook 

House Points 

Howarth - 578 

Wood - 759 

Peel - 535 

Kay - 631 

Class attendance this week: 

Reception 98% 

Hazel  91% 

Holly 96% 

Elm 94% 

Larch 98% 

Maple 90% 

Oak 98% 

This week’s home reading champions: 

KS1 - Hazel 91% 

KS2 -  Elm 97%  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/bury/spring2024/
https://twitter.com/ccwalshaw
https://www.facebook.com/people/Christ-Church-CE-Primary-School-Walshaw/100083076441976/


Hazel Class: 

• Please can any outstanding Home Learning Challenges 
be brought back to school asap so they can be marked. 
The deadline was Monday 11th of March.  

• Our next library slot it Thursday 28th March.  

• Please can children bring wellies/boots on Monday 18th 
as we will be visiting the forest.   

 

 

Holly Class: 

• Our final Forest School session 
is Wednesday 20th March. Please send children to 
school in their outdoor clothes and send school uni-
form and shoes in a separate bag.  

• A reminder that Home Learning Challenges were due 
in on Monday 11th March. Please send completed 
challenges back to school as soon as possible.  

• Please ensure that reading records are signed and 
books are returned every Friday.  

• We are visiting the library on Thursday 28th March. 
Please send library books in for this date.  

 

 

Elm Class: 

• Please log on to Seesaw regularly to see updates 
and messages about your child from Mrs. Ryding.  

• Please ensure reading books have been read and 
records signed and returned every Friday.  

• PE is Wednesday and Thursdays.  

• Please make sure you have consented and paid 
for the class trip to Chester on Monday 
15th April. You can read the letter here.   

Oak Class: 

• PE Mondays and Thursdays, please remember PE 
kits. 

• Homework to be handed in on the first Monday.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Saplings Class: 

• PE day Tuesday. Please ensure your child has a fully named PE kit in 
school. 

• Sharing books will be changed on a Wednesday. 

• Reading books changed on a Friday. 

• We are looking for more mystery readers. If you haven't done so already 
then please sign up. Saplings will be excited to see you!  

• On Wednesday 20th March, please can your child bring to school one 
small teddy bear. It's for use in our music lesson. 

 

Class Reminders 

https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/hazel-class-year-12/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/year-12-holly-class/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/year-3-elm-class/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/documents/children/year-3-elm-class/deva-visit-letter.pdf
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/year-5-maple-class/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/year-4-larch-class/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/documents/parents/letters/y4-letter-for-science-workshop.pdf
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/year-6-oak-class/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/nursery-and-reception-seedlings-and-saplings/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/children/nursery-and-reception-seedlings-and-saplings/


Golden Book Stars of the Week 
 

Nursery 

Isla, Connie 

 

Reception 

Alfred, Imogen 

 

Hazel 

Thea, Nevaeh-Effy, Ahyan, Imogen 

 

Holly 

All of Holly Class 

 

Elm 

Harry 

 

Larch 

Dexter T, Ruby 

 

Maple 

Luke, Jake 

 

Oak 

Mollie, Hashim, Olly 

 

 





Diary Dates 

Thursday 21st March 2024 - Elm Class Assembly 9am 

Friday 22nd March 2024 - Non-uniform day, Easter egg donations 

Friday 22nd March 2024 -  Friends Family Easter Bingo, Walshaw Sports Club 6pm 

Monday 25th March 2024 - Reception to Year 6 Parents Evening 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 - Reception to Year 6 Parents Evening 

Thursday 28th March 2024 - Last day of term 

Monday 15th April 2024 - School opens 

 

Term Dates Website Link 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming School Visits 
Y3 Visit to Chester - Monday 15th April 2024 

 

https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/parents/term-dates/2023/april/
https://www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk/documents/children/year-3-elm-class/deva-visit-letter.pdf







